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Dear SB125 task force members and staff, 

The report of the State Transit Transformation Task Force includes numerous 
recommendations that are intended to be implemented via administrative actions. 

It would be valuable to have an implementation section or appendix that identified the 
department or process where the implementation actions are slated to occur, and any existing 
advisory body processes that would review the implementation. This would be very helpful for 
advocacy organizations and members of the public to be able to follow along and track how 
the recommendations are being implemented and provide relevant feedback in the 
implementation process. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
- Adina 
Adina Levin 
Executive Director 
Seamless Bay Area 
https://seamlessbayarea.org 
650-646-4344 
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